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January 16, 1980

Mr. Peter Stamelman
Program Director

ABC Television

2040 Avenue of the Stars
Century City, CA. 90067

Dear Mr. Stamelman:
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Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

It seems to me that your One in a Million show is offensive to every
sensibility, of every race, of every social class, of every level of
intelligence. It meets all the criteria of pornography, that is,

without any redeeming social value.

I trust that its ratings will match these rantings and that both will
drive this ridiculous program off the air--and you out of your comfort-
able chair. Is there really no concern at all for the public good?

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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